From: Steven Lawler

Sent: Wednesday, 13 September 2017 3:33 PM

To: Gina Hay

Cc: Liza Cordoba

Subject: RE: Plan of Fern Creek Land Swap with amendments

Hi Gina

Having walked over the sites of 9,12 and 13 Fern Creek Road Warriewood where | observed
some of the locations where investigative drilling has recently taken place, plus reviewing the
contamination survey map, | believe Council has been provided with sufficient details of the
condition of the lands and no further investigations are required at 13 Fern Creek . Noting
where the logs were taken on 9 Fern Creek and the native vegetation along creek line | believe
we do not need to carry out further investigation to determine the condition of the ground at
this location.

Cheers

Steven Lawler
Executive Manager Parks & Recreation

Parks & Recreation
t 02 9970 1359 m 0417 462 432
steven.lawler@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
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